
From: Jack Kenchington-Evans <jkenchingtonevans@aeufederal.org.au>  
Sent: Thursday, 24 June 2021 6:43 PM 
To: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: JFaine@mauriceblackburn.com.au; ruth.hart@corrs.com.au; John Gunn 
<John.Gunn@ccsa.org.au> 
Subject: RE: AM2021/54 - Casual terms award review 2021 
 
Dear Associate,  
 
Likewise, the AEU supports the draft variation lodged by the IEU this afternoon.  
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Jack Kenchington-Evans 
Federal Industrial Officer 
Australian Education Union - Federal Office 
Ground Floor, 120 Clarendon Street, Southbank, 3006 
(PO Box 1158, South Melbourne, Victoria, 3205) 
+61 (0)3 9693 1800 - Phone 
+61 (0)449 957 531 - Mobile 
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